
City of Wellsville 

411 Main 

Wellsville, KS 66092 

 

The regular meeting of the Wellsville City Council was held on Wednesday, August 14th 

2024 in the Wellsville City Hall meeting room located at 411 Main Street.  Councilmen 

present were Chuck Rutledge, Scott Hutchinson, Cory Cunningham and Luke Henry.  

Department heads present were Building and codes official Isaac Mallory. 

 

Councilwoman Nichole Pruitt was absent. 

 

Councilman Scott Hutchinson moved and Councilman Luke Henry seconded.  Motion 

passed 4-0. 

 

Mayor Lytle opened the meeting up for public comments.  Lorrie Glass Coffman spoke 

on the Chamber events and having a coffee here at City Hall.  She said platinum 

memberships are up this year as well.  They have re-vamped their website recently as 

well. 

 

Jennifer spoke about the railroad quiet zone crossing.  She provided some literature of 

some other options. 

 

Clayton Neel with the Wellsville car show was present to discuss the scholarships they 

hand out.  The show will be the last Friday of August.   

 

Councilman Cory Cunningham moved to approve 1500.00 to the car show.  Councilman 

Scott Hutchinson seconded.  Motion passed 4-0. 

 

The tree removal and quotes were presented from Trenary. 

 

Chuck Rutledge moved to approve the removal of the trees.  Cory seconded.  Motion 

passed 4-0. 

 

Ordinance 934 Councilman Luke Henry moved to approve Ordinance 934.  Councilman 

Scott Hutchinson seconded.  Motion passed 4-0. 

 

The recycle bin at the City lot was brought before council.  Ottawa Sanitation is now 

charging the City. 

 

Councilman Luke Henry moved to remove the recycle bin from the City lot.  Councilman 

Cory Cunningham seconded.  Motion passed 4-0. 

 

The Safe Routes to School was discussed.  They are getting a team together.  September 

will be a care givers survey for daycares.  October will be a school walk audit and 

another meeting.  They need crash data, infrastructure data, traffic speeds and volumes 

and so forth from City departments. 



 

The next budget meeting time and date was discussed.  Council will have the next 

meeting Monday the 19th at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Building and Planning department Isaac Mallory said Fr. Co. came down and talked to us 

about annexation of certain areas.   

 

Councilman Scott Hutchinson moved to adjourn the meeing.  Councilman  Luke Henry 

seconded.  Motion passed 4-0. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:53 p.m. 

 

City Clerk 

Tammy Jones 

 

 

 

 

 

 


